
Dear December 2019 you, 

In the next 12 months a world-changing event will force you to 
embrace the digital humanities. Do this willingly with a spirit of 
curiosity and you will find yourself entering collaborative spaces 
that you never imagined you would come to inhabit. Collaborative 
opportunities will present themselves but some of your colleagues 
may resist the invitation to join in. Be patient and bring who you 
can along. There will come a time when someone jumps ship. It is 
not your fault. Be calm and follow the ‘man overboard’ protocol. 
On this note, it would be hugely beneficial to do a mental health 
first aid course before the turn of the decade but if you don’t get to 
it, you’ll be okay. Audio-books (and audio-guided anything actually) 
will become your new best friends. In fact, you’ll even start making 
your own! So, put your seatbelt on and get ready for a wild ride. All 
from your lounge room. Sound crazy? Wait until you live through it! 

You will be forever changed, in a good way. 

With love from you in December 2020 


